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communities in these regional areas. But Dandenong, Springvale, Greenvale, Hopper's Crossing, Geelong, 
Bendigo, Ballarat, Hallam, Frankston are all urban areas (that are still considered Country Victoria) with 
very high call rates per year and it's simply not realistic to expect volunteers to guarantee a response to all 
calls in these areas. 
 
Please see the logic in this Fire Service reform. Please consider progressing forward with the times and 
ensure the community gets the fire service they deserve and that career firefighters like myself receive the 
guaranteed support we deserve at the fire calls we respond to every day. 
 
I hope you make the right decision. 
 
I appreciate you taking the time to consider my submission . 
 
Thanks. Kind regards, 
 
Nick 
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